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UNITED STATES GENERAL ACCOUNTING OFFICE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20548

IN REPLY
_ REFER TO:

OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL

s

_3-173761 . JAN S 18

Mr. William J, Halterman
Director

Writers Unlimited

P.0. Box 4391
Waskington, D.C. 20012

Dear Mr. Halterman:

Thank you for your letter of December 20, 1977, to the 4
Comptroller General relating to your experience with the Postal”
Service and providing us with documentation in comnection with
the mateers raised by your letter.,

We are retaining the material you submitted on file in the
event our audit divisions initlate any studies or audits in this
area.

For your convenience we are enclosing a 1974 GAO report
entitled "Information on L4w Enforcement Activitiaes of the!TUalted
States Postal Service," Thank you for bringing this matter to
our attention. A

Sincerely yuours,

ROBERT 4, EVERS

Richard R, Plerson
Associate General Counsel

Enclosure






